12" annual “ Cruise to the Country”

Car show and spaghetti dinner

Our car show and dinner will be held in one week Saturday August 3
from 4PM until 8PM. We are reminding you that the parking lot in
front of the school and next to Coleman center will be blocked off
EXCEPT for the handicap spaces for the show.

We are sorry for any inconvenience for those attending 5PM mass, but
a great dinner awaits you after mass!

Again we ask all parishioners to come and enjoy, bring your friends and
family with you, pass the word to your neighbors and co-workers help
us make this a very successful event. 100 percent of all money raised
by this event goes to parish projects and we donate a portion to a non-
profit arganization.

Thank you and God Bless
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